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STICKERS  86 x 195 mm32

IGD-7C 
Happy Faces
Finish: silver foil

IGD113C 
Good Work
Finish: silver 
holographic foil

A sticker collection
Sticker range Sep 2020

IGD-392B 
Popular Words
Finish: gold foil

IGD-432
Summer Theme
Finish: transpa-
rent sticker

LABELS  86 x 195 mm32

IGD-420 
Smiling Labels
Finish: silver foil

IGD-426 
Food Label
Finish: silver foil

IGD-436 
Gold Labels
Finish: gold foil

IGD-441
Colourful Tabs
Finish: paper
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IGD-40D
Happy Food
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter

IGD-109E
Candy
Finish: glossy 
puffy, gold foil

STICKERS  86 x 195 mm35

IGD-116D
Chibi Panda
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-43D  
Puffy Faces
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter

IGD-51C  
Butterfly Frenzy
Finish: foam

IGD-52D  
Flower Joy
Finish: glossy 
puffy

IGD-69B 
Pattern Hearts 
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-110C  
Glitter Butterflies
Finish: thick glitter 
layer

IGD-126C
Puffy Hearts
Finish: glossy 
puffy, glitter

IGD-138B  
Puffy Dinos
Finish: glossy  
puffy

IGD-161D 
Pattern Letters
Finish: glossy  
puffy, glitter

IGD-162E  
Pattern Numbers
Finish: glossy 
puffy, glitter

IGD-238D
Soccer
Finish: glossy 
puffy, gold foil

IGD-237B 
Pet Shop
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-107F
Zoo AnImals
Finish: glossy 
puffy

IGD-252B
Cute Ghosts
Finish: glossy puffy, 
gold foil

IGD-269E  
Ocean
Finish: glossy  
pop-up

IGD-270D
Many Stars
Finish: glossy 
puffy, glitter
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STICKERS  86 x 195 mm35

IGD-321C  
Puffy Owls
Finish: glossy 
puffy, silver foil

IGD-322C  
Smiling stars
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-323C Smiling 
Hearts
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-349C  
Sweet Butterflies
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter

IGD-350C  
Funny Faces
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-378C
Glitter stars
Finish: thick glitter 
layer

IGD-406B
Smiley Activities
Finish: glossy pop-
up

IGD-407B
Four Superheroes
Finish: glossy puffy, 
silver foil

IGD-408
Emoji Stickers
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-411 
Black And White
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-412 
Racing Sticker
Finish: glossy puffy, 
silver holographic 
foil

IGD-418 
Fruit & Veggies
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-422 
Weather Friends 
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter

IGD-423 
Modish
Finish: glossy puffy, 
silver foil

IGD-425 
Flower Owls
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter, emboss

IGD-428B 
Mermaids
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter

IGD-430
Fairytale Animals
Finish: glossy pop-up

IGD-417 Cheerful 
Sticker
Finish: glossy puffy
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STICKERS  86 x 195 mm35

IGD-442 Loving
Faces
Finish: textile

IGD-444 
Speeding Car
Finish: glossy puffy, 
silver foil

IGD-450  
Royalty
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter

IGD-451  
Unicorn Dream
Finish: glossy puffy, 
silver foil

IGD-452  
Pirate
Finish: glossy 
puffy

IGD-435 Golden Pastel
Finish: glossy puffy, 
gold foil

IGD-433 Well Done
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter

IGD-437  
Craft Ornaments
Finish: textile

IGD-439  
B-Day Theme
Finish: textile

IGD-458
Sweet Castle
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter

IGD-455
Girly
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter

IGD-470 
Cool Animals
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-565
Build A Car
Finish: glossy puffy

IGD-566
Funny Stickers
Finish: glossy puffy, 
silver foil

IGD-567 Lama with 
Friends
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter
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GLOW IN THE DARK STICKERS  86 x 195 mm35

IGD-67C  
Glowing 
Skeletons
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glowpowder

IGD-468  
Glowing 
Unicorns
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glowpowder

IGD-568  
Glowing 
Ocean
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glowpowder
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TATTOO STICKERS  86 x 195 mm35

IGD-472 
Adventure Tattoo
Finish: temporary 
tattoo

IGD-531  
Friendly Faces
Finish: temporary 
tattoo

IGD-533  
Glowing Pink
Finish: temporary 
tattoo, glow in the 
dark

IGD-534 
Unicorn Tattoo
Finish: temporary 
tattoo

IGD-535
Dino Tattoo
Finish: temporary 
tattoo

GLAM TATS- METALLIC TATTOOS  86 x 195 mm35

IGD-481 Pretty Brace-
let Tattoo
Finish: silver foil, 
temporary tattoo

IGD-485  
Word Tattoo
Finish: gold foil, 
silver foil, temporary 
tattoo

IGD-486  
Royal Tattoo
Finish: gold foil, 
silver foil, temporary 
tattoo

IGD-482  
Dramatic Tattoo
Finish: gold foil, 
silver foil, temporary 
tattoo

IGD-478 Metallic 
Bracelets Tattoo
Finish: gold foil, cop-
per foil, temporary 
tattoo

IGD-529 Blue Ocean 
Tattoo
Finish: gold foil, 
temporary tattoo
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GLAM TATS- METALLIC TATTOOS  86 x 195 mm, 134 x 158 mm38

IGD-489 Gold  
Necklace Tattoo
Finish: gold foil, 
temporary tattoo

IGD-493  
Dreamcatcher Tattoo
Finish: copper foil, 
temporary tattoo

STICKERS  86 x 195 mm38

IGD-308  
Fancy Girls
Finish: epoxy, silver 
foil

IGD-285C
Girly OutfIts
Finish: glossy 
puffy,pearls

IGD-404B  
Dress Up  
Girls
Finish: puffy, 
pearlized, foil, 
pearls

IGD-416 
Stars And Hearts
Finish: glossy puffy, 
glitter, wobble eyes

IGD-419 
Wobble Letters
Finish: glossy 
puffy, silver 
holographic foil, 
wobble eyes

IGD-427 
Loving Owls
Finish: epoxy, silver 
foil

IGD-429 
Crazy Faces
Finish: epoxy, glitter

IGD-467 
Cute Unicorns
Finish: glossy puffy, 
pearlised foil, emboss, 
pearls

IGD-469 
Cutie Sticker
Finish: epoxy, silver 
foil
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STICKERS  67 x 165 mm

IGD-332
Baby Presents
Finish: paper, silver 
holographic foil

IGD-334B
Wedding Gifts
Finish: paper, 
silver holographic 
foil, fake pearl

38

STICKERS  67 x 165 mm / 70 x 110 mm / 110 x 140 mm/ 86X195mm38

IGD-1012
Fancy Nails
Finish: nail 
stickers, silver 
foil

IGD-969
Panda Ear
Finish: epoxy, 
glitter

IGD-1018
Glitter Nails
Finish: nail 
stickers,
blue foil

IGD-975 
Bunny Ears
Finish: epoxy, 
silver foil

IGD-1028
Unicorn Nails
Finish: nail 
stickers

IGD-1029
Sweets Nails
Finish: nail 
stickers
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STICKERS  67 x 165 mm / 70 x 110 mm/ 86 x195 mm41

IGD-935C
Love Art
Finish: pearls

IGD-937
Silver Art
Finish: pearls

IGD-940B  
Pearl Butterfly Art
Finish: pearls

IGD-959B 
Pretty Flowers Art
Finish: pearls

IGD-967 
Red Rose Art
Finish: pearls

IGD-946 Blue 
Flower Art
Finish: pearls

IGD-973
Glimmering 
Unicorn
Finish: pearls

IGD-974
Cat Ears
Finish: pearls
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IGD-294
SafarI 3D Puzzle
Type: jigsaw puzzle

IGD-295
PrInceSS Puzzle
Type: jigsaw puzzle

PUZZLES, PAPER DOLLS, PHOTO FRAME, DOOR HANGER  
150 x 280 mm, 100x245mm

41

IGD-1037  
Princess Door Hanger
Finish: gold foil


